The Department of Otolaryngology - Head and Neck Surgery

Departmental Research Evening

At  6.00 – 8.00 pm, on Tuesday Dec 14th  (2004)

Nurses Library area, First floor Eaton wing at UWN.

(Specifically, room: EN 1-129-130)

FIRST NOTCE; PUT THIS IN YOUR CALENDAR; 

detailed program to follow

This invitation is to all trainees in the Department of Otolaryngology – HNS including:  graduate students, residents, research and clinical fellows, AND all academic staff including cross-appointees.

This is an opportunity to get a sense of our varied and wonderful departmental research activities. Many of us (both trainees and staff) are too busy or do not get the chance to see the bigger picture of our ACADEMIC efforts. That is the purpose of this RESEARCH EVENING.
Please make an effort to attend, relax with a drink and some tasty food, and see (and hear) about some of latest science behind Otolaryngology – HNS.  We will have a mixture of formal “shows”, and some discussions of hot topics that you are invited to participate in!

Bob Harrison

9 Nov 2004
